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Bridge embankment work on K-9 in Marshall County starts today 

A bridge embankment project will begin today, weather permitting, at Bridge No. 

058-025 on K-9 in Marshall County, just west of Frankfort, crossing over Robidoux 

Creek, according to the Kansas Department of Transportation.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Work will include regrading the stream embankment and reinforcing it with stone. 

Completion date is the end of February, weather permitting.   

All work will occur behind the guardrail or within the bridge work zone. Traffic will 

be minimally affected, speed reduction is not planned. Trucks pulling on to the 

road from the construction site will yield to oncoming traffic. 

Bayer Construction Co., Inc. of Manhattan is the contractor on the $234,000 

project. 
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 

(Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/KSDOTHQ/
https://twitter.com/KDOTHQ
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation

